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ECARD MEETING

When: Monday, August 21st

Time: 7:00 p.m.

Where:

Countryside
Community Center

All Homeowners are welcome to attend. If
you wish to speak to the Board regarding
any matter or concern, please make your
request to the President at least 72 hours
prior to the meeting.

DCC&R UPDATE
By Sue Gac

Our parking problems are slowly getting
better. Do you know that it is against the
rules to park on the apron? Well it is! Well if
you are like I was when I first moved in, I
didn't know what the apron was — Don't
laugh, I didn’t. For those of you that are not
sure, the apron is the driveway from the
street to your garage door and you are not
allowed to park there.

Please remind you guests and family to
not park on the apron and instead park
in the designated guesi pa; :ing arecs.

Thank ydu to ¢veryone for kecing the i irage
doors closed. i I

Parking Permits

What are they for and how to get one
By Sue Gac

Temporary parking permits are available for
use of the guest parking spaces. They are for
short periods of time for family or friends
staying with you while vacationing or for an
owner who has a special situation.

If you need a permit, call me at
579-9582. Leave Sue a message
and she will call you back.




PLEASE HELP KEEP OUR
NEIGHBORHOOD BRIGHT AND
SAFE !

Please remember to keep the gate light on after
dark. It lights the way and it makes our
neighborhood look very pretty at night.

Thanks

Landscaping: Queslions, problems ?

Need something fimmed? Have 3 question?
Think 3 tree needs more water? Anuthing hav-
INg fo do with our landscaping, call:
JoAnnat 578-1671
or
Drop @ nofe in the Villas Mailbox

UPDATE

Well, U.S. West tore up our new irrigation
at the entry but with patience time and dili-
gence, we have finally received a check for
full payment of the damages from them.

Now we will be pursuing restitution from
ComCast. They didn’t damage the irrigation
but they did kill off a few of our cactus and

hacked a limb off one of our trees. REMINDER

Be sure you are mailing your

If you see a utility company, or anyone dam- monthly assessment to the right
aging our landscaping, let Ruth Brown address: Countryside Villas

know. She will take the information and fol- 8217 N. Oracle Rd.
low-up.
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